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TEAM NEUTRINO
2022 Week 7 Newsletter

Robot Reveal
Team Neutrino’s Robot Reveal is this upcoming Sunday, 
February 27! A lot of progress has been made in the past 
few weeks to finish assembling and wiring the robot. As 
we approach the Reveal date, team members are excited 
to finally share the robot with the community! Information 
about this event can be found at TeamNeutrino.org.

Controls
The controls sub-team has been hard at work wiring and 
programming the robot. Controls has achieved a lot after 
robot assembly was mostly completed this past week. We 
hope to focus on drive practices with our new and fully 
wired robot in the upcoming weeks.

Sponsor Recognition
We received our apparel order this week! Team Neutrino 
updates its sponsor logos on its apparel and robot to 
recognize our new sponsors every year. This week the 
team also attached the sponsor polycarbonate onto the 
robot and is working on printed sponsor signage to go in 
our competition pit.

Drive Team
This past weekend, five students were selected for this 
year's drive team, along with two students selected as 
substitutes. Using last year's robot, drive team members 
have gotten the opportunity to practice new driving 
techniques. The drive team plans to practice more 
frequently in the upcoming weeks once this year's robot is 
fully functional. 


